
 

 

THE FLORIDA SENATE 
SENATOR JEFF ATWATER 

President 

 
 

SUITE 409, THE CAPITOL, 404 SOUTH MONROE STREET ▪ TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-1100 ▪ TELEPHONE (850) 487-5229 
 

Senate’s Website:  www.flsenate.gov 

September 15, 2009 

 

 

 

The Honorable Charlie Crist 

Governor of Florida 

The Capitol 

Tallahassee, FL  32399 

 

Dear Governor: 

 

I am attaching the letter our Staff Director for Regulated Industries sent to your General Counsel, 

Mr. Wheeler, which delineates a series of questions raised by the proposed Gaming Compact 

with the Seminole Tribe of Florida. 

 

As you might imagine, questions from staff are largely technical in nature, and beg the 

continuing concerns Senators may have regarding the philosophical deviations of this proposed 

compact from Chapter 2009-170, L.O.F.  Therefore, please do not assume that failure to raise a 

question at this juncture signals acquiescence with all the other terms and conditions reflected in 

the proposed compact.  Before we can begin to engage a much broader conversation on those 

questions that might remain, it is important that we fully understand the technical underpinnings 

and ramifications of the proposed compact language.  

 

Once again, thank you for your continued leadership on this issue.  I am optimistic that given the 

good faith all parties have displayed to date, and our commitment to continue to operate in good 

faith, that we can create a product that benefits all Floridians.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeff Atwater 

President 
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